
 

 

 
 

 19 January 2023 

Dear Year 11 Student and Parents/Carers, 

 

 

2023 LEAVERS’ HOODIES 

 

 

Year 11 students have the opportunity to purchase a Leavers’ Hoodie, which will include the school logo and 

student’s name on the front, as well as the names of students in the year group in the shape of ‘23’ on the back. 

These have proven very popular amongst students over the last few years and are a lovely memento of their time at 

Fairfield.  

 

The cost of a hoodie is £25 to be paid via Parent Pay. If you need to pay by cheque, please send directly to the school 

office with the student’s name and HOODIE written on the reverse, otherwise it will not be accepted. Students in receipt 

of Free School Meals do not need to pay but will need to complete the order form. 

 

The deadline for all payment options is Friday, 3rd February, 2023. Please be aware that there will be no opportunity 

to order the hoodie after the deadline.  

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Miss Batner and the Hoodie Team 

 


